
This week the children have enjoyed the cold, snowy
weather. The playground was full of snow men - until
the sun came out!  
It was lovely to celebrate the progress and learning
at parents evenings. If you have not been able to
speak to your child’s class teacher, please contact
the school office to arrange a mutually convenient
time. 
Next week we are excited to welcome Mrs Antell to
Oak class. Mrs Antell will be working with all
children as well as running Breakfast club. 
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DON’T FORGET ALL DATES ARE ON THE SCHOOL SPID
APP AND CALENDAR ON OUR WEBSITE

Equipped by God; We are Mighty

We received a letter from Bishop Philip to
let us know that the Harvest Appeal for
CRESS raised over £30,000! He is
regularly in touch with Bishop Joseph in
South Sudan and he reports that our
support ‘will make a transformative
difference to his precious and dangerous
ministry and will support some of the
poorest people in the world.’

L I TT LE  VOICES
It has been wonderful to welcome back Ellena from
Little Voices to work with Year 3 on communication and
self confidence skills. They will be working towards a
LAMDA qualification and taking their exam in July. 
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MONDAY 15TH JAN - COLD LUNCHES ONLY
DUE TO BUILDING WORK

If you know anyone who went to Treales, please
ask them to complete the survey regarding their
career choices. This will help us in our work with
Lancaster University and raising aspirations.

Reception - August
Year 1 - Archie
Year 2 - Isla
Year 3 - Rosalie
Year 4 - Oscar
Year 5 - Bruce
Year 6 - Luca

This week
Treales - 96
Roseacre -131
Wharles - 68

MIGHTY BEES HOUSE POINTS

Totals
Treales - 321
Roseacre - 338
Wharles -248

TREALES ALUMNI

NEXT WEEK

Photos from Willow class
showing their learning - 


